
               

   
  Don Bosco Missions 
                                                     P.O. BOX 44854, 
                                      00100 G.P.O NAIROBI, KENYA 

 

Dear Benefactor, 

   Thank you for your recent  generous donation. 

In the year of Hope, Jesus invites us to give it to our neighbours. Thank you 

because you generously donate Hope to the children of Don Bosco. 

“Whoever protects the poor will be rewarded by God” 
(One of the last sentences written by Don Bosco, before his death, on the back of a 

small image of Mary Help of Christians). 

        In the photo, we 

see Irene and Stella, 

from the Don 

Bosco 

Development 

Office and Don 

Bosco Missions in 

Nairobi, visiting 

our Korr Mission, 

in the Kaisut desert, 

in Kenya. Hopeless 

children? Looking 

at them, it would 

seem so. But Don 

Bosco is working 

among them with a medical dispensary, a feeding program, a church, school 

facilities, a hostel for young people who otherwise would not be able to 

attend school, many wells dug to give water to the population and … This is 

Hope: “I hope because I know that God shows me his love through Don 

Bosco”. With Don Bosco, Hope becomes certainty with  nursery schools, 

primaries, high schools, universities and, above all, technical vocational 

centers. We teach young people to do like Don Bosco: "Give generously the 

hope that you receive". 

 Thank you because you are the Hope that the Lord gives us, so that we 

can give it to the many poor young people sent to us by Don Bosco. 

 With great affection and much gratitude, 

Fr. Felice 


